
ANNOUNCEMENTS OF SPRING SECTIONAL MEETINGS 

The Ninth General Meeting of the Mid-Western Section of the Evangelical 
Theological Society will be held at Bethel Theological Seminary, 1480 N. Smelling, 
St. Paul 1, Minnesota, on Friday and Saturday after Easter, April 3-4, 1964. Pro-
posed papers to be presented and reservation for the meeting should be sent at 
once to the Chairman: Dr. Theo. ¡. Kessel, 601 Williams Place, Springfield, 
Missouri. 

The Tenth Annual Meeting of the Southern Section will likewise convene on 
Friday and Saturday after Easter, April 3-4, 1964, on the campus of Lee College, 
Cleveland, Tennessee. Part of the program will be given to the theme "Revelation 
and Inspiration." Notifications regarding proposed papers and reservations should 
be directed to the Chairman: Dr. Louis Goldberg, Temple Baptist Theological 
Seminary, Chattanooga, Tennessee. 
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